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BY EMAIL 
December 2, 2024 

To: Parties to EB-2024-0038 

Re: EB-2024-0038: Lakefront Utilities Inc. 2025 Electricity Distribution Rate 
Application 

The OEB is in receipt of an application for 2025 electricity distribution rates (EB-2024-
0038) made by Lakefront Utilities Inc. (Lakefront Utilities). Patrick Moran is one of the 
Commissioners assigned to this proceeding. Between 2004 and 2007, when 
Commissioner Moran was employed by Ogilvy Renault LLP (now Norton Rose Fulbright 
Canada LLP), he provided legal services to the Electricity Distributors Association 
(EDA) and Lakefront Utilities, and to Lakefront Utilities’ CEO, Dereck Paul, at both the 
EDA and Lakefront Utilities.  

The OEB has not identified any policy or regulation that would preclude 
Commissioner Moran from participating as a panel member in this proceeding. If 
any party objects to Commissioner Moran’s membership on the panel, they are 
to advise the OEB by Wednesday, December 4, 2024, at 4:45 pm, in writing to 
the Registrar. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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